

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED Telephone: (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk

Monday 11th November, 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to update you on some amendments to our term dates for this academic year.

On **Thursday 12**th **December**, our school will again be used as a Polling Station in respect of voting for the **Government General Election**. As this is a general election and a high number of voters are expected, the school will be **closed to all pupils** on this day.

On **Thursday 7th May 2020**, we will again be used as a polling station Local Elections. This however will be a partial closure with school **closed to Nursery and Reception classes only.**

In a change to the advertised May Bank Holiday, school will be closed to all pupils on **Friday 8th May 2020 INSTEAD of Monday 4th May.** This change is in recognition of Victory in Europe Day.

Our term dates for the academic year 2020/2021 have now been agreed and can be found on the reverse of this letter. We hope this will allow families to book any holidays in school holidays and therefore avoid any fixed term penalty fines.

Yours sincerely,

12 Clapter

Miss L Clapham Head of School









